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Bozzuto Construction celebrates topping-out for the Rowen at
the Pinehills

September 30, 2022 - Front Section

Plymouth, MA Bozzuto Construction Company (BCC) celebrated the topping-out for the Rowen at
the Pinehills. The Rowen, constructed in partnership with New England Development, Bozzuto
Development, JPMorgan Chase & Co., and ICON Architecture, is a 178-unit multifamily
development that will deliver in spring 2023.

Members of the project team joined the celebration marking the construction milestone on
September 1.

In addition to the brand-new residences, the project will deliver two landscaped courtyards, a 79,964



square-foot parking garage, and 6,435 square feet of new retail space while maintaining direct
access to the Village Green and a wide variety of retail options.
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